
PRIVACY ACT RELEASE FORM 

 
 

 

 

To Whom It May Concern: 

 

I am aware that the Privacy Act of 1974 prohibits release of personal information without my 

approval.  I do hereby authorize the Military Housing Office and Marine Corps Public-Private 

Venture Partner, Lincoln Military Housing,  to exchange the information contained in this family 

housing application package for purposes of placement on the family housing waiting list and 

placement in a public-private venture home.   

 

Name (please print):  ____________________________________________ 

Signature:   ____________________________________________ 

Date:    ____________________________________________ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



Registered Sex Offender Policy 
Prohibited Occupancy and Access to Family Housing 

 
 
Specific Objective:  To comply with prohibited Registered Sex Offender occupancy 
and access to USMC Family Housing policy stipulated in the following directives: 
 

A. SECNAV Memo of 07 Oct 2008 --  “Policy for Sex Offender Tracking and 
Assignment and Access  Restrictions within the Department of the Navy” 

B. CMC I&L Policy Letter of 31 Dec 2008 – “Registered Sex Offenders Prohibited 
Occupancy and Access to Marine Corps Government-Owned, Leased, or 
Privatized family Housing” 

 
Disclosure Statement:  Information provided is for public safety disclosure purposes 
in accordance with the Sex Offender Registration and Notification Act (SORNA), (P.L. 
109-248), and to check names against national/ state sex offender registries.    
 
Family Housing Applicant Action:   
 
1.  Are you or any member of your family for whom you seek authorized housing under 
this application a sex offender as defined in the enclosure, or required to register as a 
sex offender? (circle one) 
              

  YES                      NO 
 
 

Note:  If you answered “Yes”, your application will be referred to 
 the Installation Commander and Legal for processing.  

 
2.  CERTIFICATION OF APPLICANT 
I hereby certify that my response contained herein is true and correct, and I 
understand that the omission of any material fact may result in denial of my application 
for housing, or eviction from housing if the omission is discovered after assignment. 
 

Signature: __________________________   Date: ____________ 
 

Printed Name: ___________________________ 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 



ADDENDUM TO DD 1746 – APPLICATION FOR ASSIGNMENT TO HOUSING 

 

DOMESTIC ANIMAL CONTROL POLICY 

 

PROHIBITED DOG BREEDS 

 

 

1.  Pet ownership for those service members and their families 

residing in privatized family housing provides a real and 

tangible benefit, and contributes to Quality of Life for 

resident families.  However, the rise in ownership of large dog 

breeds with a predisposition toward aggressive or dangerous 

behavior, coupled with the increased risk of tragic incidents 

involving these dogs, necessitates a uniform policy to provide 

for the health, safety and tranquility of all residents of 

family housing areas. 

 

2.  Pit Bulls, Rottweilers, canid/wolf hybrids, or any canine 

breed with dominant traits of aggression present an unreasonable 

risk to the health and safety of personnel in family housing 

areas.  Effective 11 August 2009 full or mixed breeds of Pit 

Bulls, Rottweilers and canid/wolf hybrids are prohibited aboard 

Marine Corps installations. In the absence of formal breed 

identification a determination of “majority breed” will be made 

by a Veterinary Corps Officer (VCO) or a civilian veterinarian 

at the service member’s expense. 

 

3.  Upon assignment to housing, all dogs and cats, of any age, 

must be registered within five days at the Provost Marshal 

Office, building 916, Department of Animal Control.  Call 269-

6303 to make a registration appointment.  There is a maximum 

limit of two pets per household.  Dogs are not permitted on the 

second floor apartments at 16
th
 Street housing. 

 

 

 

________________________________              ___________ 

Applicant’s Signature                            Date 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 



MCAS YUMA 

FAMILY HOUSING REFERRAL SERVICES 

NEW APPLICANT BRIEFING ITEM 

 

UNEXPECTED DANGER IN YOUR HOME? 

 
Parents Beware:  The Consumer Products Safety Commission (CPSC) has identified window 

coverings with cords as one of the top five hidden hazards in the home.  About one child a month 

dies becoming entangled in a window blind cord.  CPSC has recalled over five million window 

coverings: Roman shades, rollers and roll-up blinds, vertical and horizontal blinds. 

 
Strangulation and entanglement injuries can occur in the home anywhere a window covering 

with a cord is installed.  Children can wrap window covering cords around their necks or can pull 

cords that are not clearly visible but are accessible and become entangled in the loops.  These 

incidents happen quickly and silently.  To prevent tragedies CPSC recommends the use of 

cordless window coverings in all homes. 

 
Pull cords, Looped Bead Chains or Nylon Cords, Inner Cords of Roman Shades and Lifting Loops of Roll-up 

Blinds are all safety hazards. 

 
CPSC offers the following safety tips to prevent deaths and injuries associated with window 

covering cords: 

 Examine all shades and blinds in the home.  Use only cordless window coverings with 

no accessible cords in front, side or back of blinds.  Repair or replace blinds, shades and 
draperies manufactured before 2001 that have pull cords ending in a loop that are the 

cause for risk of strangulation. 

 Move all cribs, beds, toys or furniture away from windows and window cords because 

children can climb on them and gain access to the cords. 

 Make cords inaccessible.  Make sure tasseled pull cords are short and continuous-loop 

cords are permanently anchored to the floor or wall. 

 If the window shade has looped bead chains or nylon cords, install tension devices to 

keep the cord taut. 

 Lock cords into position whenever horizontal blinds or shades are lowered, including 

when they come to rest on a windowsill. 

 

Consumers can receive a free repair kit from the Window Covering Safety Council’s website at 

http://www.windowcoverings.org or by calling (800) 506-4636.  You may also visit 
www.cpsc.gov to learn more about window covering safety. 

 

 

 

________________________________________           ____________________________ 

Signature              Date 

 

  

http://www.windowcoverings.org/
http://www.cpsc.gov/

